
 



PRESS NOTE 

 

 On 11.11.2020 based on credible information that the 

officials of Horticulture Department, Ariyalur District are 

indulging in corrupt activities, the officials of Vigilance and Anti 

– Corruption, Ariyalur Detachment along with Inspection Cell 

Officers conducted a surprise check at the office of the 

Horticulture Office, Ariyalur, and an unaccounted money of 

Rs.61,500/- was seized.  A surprise check  was also conducted 

at the office of the Deputy Director, Horticulture, Ariyalur, and 

an unaccounted money of Rs.44,000/- was seized from the 

Assistant Horticulture Officer, Horticulture Farm, Keelapalur, 

Ariyalur.  Total unaccounted money of Rs.1,05,500/- was 

seized.  

 


